a free or low-cost event or
activity for seniors during the month of
October. Whether it is a concert, morning
tea, open-day, or outdoor recreation
activity (abseiling at Mount Buffalo
anyone?!) - we want to hear from you by
Friday, 25 August. If you have an event
planned or need some help getting
one off the ground, get in touch! Email
communities@alpineshire.vic.gov.au or
call (03) 5755 0555.

AUGUST ORDINARY COUNCIL
MEETING

The next Ordinary Council Meeting will be
held on Tuesday, 29 August, 2023 at the
Bright Council Chambers from 5pm. The
meeting will be live-streamed. Community
members are invited to attend in

person or view online. The agenda will

be available on the Friday prior to the
Council meeting on Council’s website
https:/www.alpineshire.vic.gov.au/
council-meetings-2023. Please submit any
questions on notice in writing to info@
alpineshirevic.gov.au by 5pm on

Monday, 28 August, 2023.

MYRTLEFORD FLOOD STUDY
SURVEY

In conjunction with Northeast Catchment
Management Authority (NECMA), the
Myrtleford Flood Study will assess the
impacts of a breakaway event that may
involve surrounding rivers and creeks.
The information collected throughout

this study will be used to inform planning
decisions and emergency response.

If you live or work in Myrtleford, have
experienced previous flooding events in
the area, or could be directly impacted by
future flooding events
in Myrtleford, please
submit your feedback
and knowledge
through our online
survey. Scan the QR
code to take the
survey.




